
We invite you to take part in our Primary 
School ‘Reading in an Unusual Place’ 
competition this summer.

Have a photograph taken of yourself 
reading in the most unusual (safe!) 
place you can think of during the 
summer break. 

Please email your photos to lynne.west@bisad.ae with 
‘Unusual places’ as the subject of the email
after August 31st 2014.

There will be a small prize for the winners and
all entries will be displayed in school in September
 
We look forward to seeing your pictures!


